To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to recommend Cameron Williams to the Art Program at Westminster College.  Although I have not known Cameron for a very long time, she has made quite an impression on me.  
I am a licensed Clinical Social Worker and teacher at Yampah Mountain High School. Cameron has taken 3 of my classes.  In all of these classes, Cameron’s effort has been very impressive.  She is consistently motivated, and works hard to understand, complete, and internalize all of our class material.  She has always had a pleasant attitude, and her participation in class has always been positive and appreciated.  When it is appropriate, she is also a great support to other students.  
	Cameron is a very creative person.  Her art has never failed to impress the Yampah community in its creativity and originality.  She seems to have a natural talent, as well as the drive to work hard to improve.  
	With her creativity, talent, and work ethic, I would recommend Cameron, without hesitation, to the Westminster College Art Program. 


If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.




Ted Parenti  LCSW
tparenti@ymhs.org
(970) 945-9463 X401
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